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________________________________________ 
To whom it may concern:   I am writing in support of  NH Saves program.   When we moved to New 
Hampshire we were concerned as retirees about the cost of energy in heating our home and paying for 
utility bills during the winter months here, especially on a fixed income.   Our utility NHeC told us about 
NH Saves and our home energy consumption qualified.  They did such a thorough job inspecting our 
home, recommending and finally performing needed energy saving improvements that helped reduce 
our heating bills and made our home much more comfortable.  Because of this program we were able to 
afford the improvements and have enjoyed a more comfortable home.  We also know that we are 
contributing to the use of less fossil fuels.   This program is vital to the state of New Hampshire residents 
because it can provide the experience we had to so many other residents .   It is a very cost effective, 
energy saving, investing in the future of your home program.    
 
I urge you to continue funding of this important program which helps improve lives for NH residents. 
Janet Metcalf 
 


